

Charnwood Primary School

Thursday, 6 April 2017



Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to invite you to a pre-KS2 SATs week parents meeting on:

Tuesday, 25 April 2017 at 9.00am - 10.00am

As discussed during the SATs parent workshop in November, this meeting has been organised a week before the SATs to help you support your child during SATs week. It is vital that you attend this meeting as it will be an opportunity to discuss the best ways in which to prepare your child for the SATs, including revision techniques and timetables.

This meeting is being held in order to help your child be in the best frame of mind during SATs week and consequently work to their full potential. I hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Jassat

Head teacher